
 October 4, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

To the Following Securities Commission(s): To the following Stock Exchange(s):  

 

British Columbia Securities Commission  TSX Venture Exchange 

Alberta Securities Commission 

Ontario Securities Commission 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

The Q1 June 30, 2011 MD&A has been amended to specify which quarters are GAP and which 

quarters are IFRS. 

 

The deficiencies have been refiled as an addition to the original Sedar Filing. 

 

Regards, 

 

Triple Dragon Resources Inc. 

 

Per: 

 “Janet Ming” 

              Officer Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
  


